
Year 1 Homework 

Week ending 26.4.25  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Firstly, welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and are ready for an exciting summer 

term. This week in English, we have begun our new book ‘The Secret of Black Rock’ by Joe Todd-Stanton. 
We have introduced new vocabulary to the children such as: harbour; translucent; outsmart; and murky. 
The children have written sentences including some of the new vocabulary and remembering finger spaces, 
full stops and capital letters. 
 

In Maths, the children have completed their learning about volume and capacity. We have been using 
vocabulary such as: volume; capacity; full; empty; nearly full; nearly empty. The children have measured 
and compared both the volume and capacity of various containers. 
 
In Science, we have started our learning about materials. The children have identified which material 

various objects are made from. 
 
Year One’s gardening club will continue this term on Friday afternoons.   

 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Astbury 
 

 

                ACTIVITIES 
 

Reading – Read your Big Cat Little Wandle book and Reading for Pleasure books at home. 

Maths – Play the volume and capacity game on the following link IXL - Holds more or less (Year 1 

maths practice)  

English – CHAT CHALLENGE! Can you create noun phrases from the illustration from The Secret 

of Black Rock? E.g. spotty small fish, gigantic metal boats, bright clear sky. 

 

Science- Draw objects from around your home and label the material they are made from e.g. 

kitchen cupboard – wood, tiles in the bathroom – stone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://uk.ixl.com/maths/year-1/holds-more-or-less
https://uk.ixl.com/maths/year-1/holds-more-or-less


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


